
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Virtual employment 

services remain 

available to Nova 

Scotia job seekers 

and employers 

Contact Us 

Today! 

Nova Scotia Works welcomes 
the Government’s gradual re-

opening of business across the 
Province! 

 

We are currently working 
through the list of government 
guidelines around re-opening 
our facilities so we can ensure 
the safety and wellbeing of our 

staff and community. 
 

We will let you know when we 
are re-opening as soon as we 

are able to do so. In the 
meantime, we will continue to 

offer services remotely. 
 

Please follow our social media 
platforms for service 

information and re-opening 
updates. 

 
Thank you for your patience!  

We look forward to seeing you 
soon! 

COVID-19 UPDATES FROM  
    NOVA SCOTIA WORKS 
 


